

Principal's Update: Thursday 21 May

Dear Parents / Guardians

Just a few further points and reminders. For details on the Return to School procedures, please see my previous communication from Tuesday 19th May.

Next Monday 25th May is a Department of Education Curriculum Day. This is a pupil-free day. No on-site supervision will be available on this day.

Students in Prep, Grade 1 and Grade 2 return to school on Tuesday 26th May. Remote and flexible learning continues for students in Grades 3-6.

Students returning next week must bring a water bottle for use during the day.

On-site supervision continues next week from Tuesday 26th May for students grades 3-6. The 'Onsite Attendance Form' for next week needs to be given to the office by tomorrow, Friday 22nd May. Students in Grades 3-6 who can learn from home must continue to do so.

Please note from next week the City of Casey have made some changes to the crossings service, with a possible reduction in manned crossing points.

Some parents may be concerned about their child returning to school next week, due to the Coronavirus situation. If you child may be at extra risk due to medical concerns, it is best this is discussed with your doctor, with regards to whether your child should attend school or not.

Prep enrolment information for 2021 is now available on the school website. If you have a child to enrol in prep for next year, please **click here**. Please pass on to other members of the community if needed. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Marc de Ley

Principal